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COMING SOON: Approved by the county in 2018, builder Taylor Morrison says the 80-home project should be completed later this year. 

 

   Midyear opening seen for condominium development

Serrano, the 80-home condominium community under 

construction at Temescal Canyon and Campbell Ranch roads, 

should open for sales midyear according to builder Taylor 

Morrison. 

 

The three- and four-bedroom, two-story homes will range in 

size from 1,732 square feet to 2,238 square feet with four floor 

plans available. The sales price hasn’t yet been announced. 

 

The lots should be low-maintenance with small front and back 

yards because of the layout of the community. Serrano will 

feature a motor court architecture -- eight units will be arranged 

with front doors and garages facing a common stub street or 

driveway accessed from the development’s main streets. 

 

According to the Taylor Morrison website, the homes will be 

environment-friendly with standard features such as whole-

home air filtration, smart thermostat innovations, hands-free 

kitchen faucet, water filtration in every kitchen and low VOC 

paint. In its approval of the development, the county required an 

air filtration system in the homes because of their proximity to 

the freeway. 

 

Serrano will be an HOA community with fees anticipated to be 

$368 at buildout. Amenities offered are a recreation center that 

includes a pool, a tot lot/playground area, and a passive park. In 

addition to the common area landscaping and recreation 

facilities, the HOA will be required to maintain the wash area 

and the slopes descending into the wash. 
 

 

 

 

• Rozzi formally sentenced; pays back $1 million 

• Glen Ivy invests $2.5 million in enhancing spa 

• Phase 1 of Ranch RV & Self-Storage now open 

• Local churches announce Easter services 

• Here’s a comprehensive list of service providers 

The proposed development met with much community 

opposition when the property owners sought county approval in 

2018. Primary objections were the project’s density, firefighting 

concerns, and one road for access to and from the development. 

The safety of children walking to and from school was 

questioned, as well as the proximity to adjacent mines and the I-

15, and the creation of more traffic on area streets. 

 

Supervisor Kevin Jeffries agreed with his constituents but was 

out-voted by the other four supervisors, all who had political 

connections to the developer. Jeffries later said, “It was sad to 

watch my fellow Board members openly side with the 

developer’s desires over my concerns for the community.” 

 

Learn more about Serrano 

Learn more about community opposition 

 

   DON’T MISS THE TOWN HALL! 

 

The annual Town Hall, hosted by Supervisor Kevin Jeffries 

and the Temescal Valley Municipal Advisory Council, 

happens at 5:30 p.m., Wednesday, April 13 at Temescal Valley 

Elementary School, 22950 Claystone Ave., off Knabe Road in 

the Wildrose Ranch community. 

 

County departments including sheriff, fire, code enforcement 

and transportation – plus school and water districts, utilities and 

CHP will staff tables set up around the room. Attendees are 

invited to seek out the agency to which they want to ask a 

question instead of doing Q&As during the formal presentation 

from 6 to 7 p.m. Table browsing is scheduled between 5:30 and 

6 p.m. and 7 to 7:30 p.m. 

 

Because of COVID, this will be the first Town Hall held in two 

years and possibly will be livestreamed as it was in 2020. 

According to Jeff Greene, Supervisor Jeffries’ chief of staff, 

“Virtual attendance will be a nice option, but all the best 

conversations in the room are the questions and answers 

individuals can ask at nearly every county department’s table.” 

https://www.taylormorrison.com/ca/southern-california/temescal-valley/serrano
http://www.wearetv.org/2017/11/07/condos/


ROZZI BEGINS TWO-YEAR PRISON SENTENCE

Former CNUSD administrator 
repays almost all $1.1 million 
embezzled between 2011-2017 

 

Former Corona-Norco Unified Assistant Superintendent Ted 

Rozzi on Friday, April 1 was sentenced to two years in prison 

after admitting he stole more than $1 million from the school 

district over several years. 

 

Last July, Rozzi pleaded guilty to embezzlement by a public 

officer and misappropriation of public funds. He was sentenced to 

two years on each count, but the prison terms are to be served 

concurrently. The plea agreement also required him to pay back 

prior to sentencing the $1,176,956.50 he stole from the district 

between January 2011 and May 2017. 

 

In court last Friday, Rozzi had a check for $519,298.13 which 

was given to Judy Now, CNUSD’s chief of staff who was in court 

to give the district’s victim impact statement. 

 

According to an April 1 story in The Press-Enterprise by staff 

writer Brian Rokos, “Rozzi has also committed to paying the 

district $41,231 from a bank account that the judge unfroze on 

Friday. Rozzi previously paid the district $503,264, district 

spokesperson Brittany Ritzi Foust said. Deputy District Attorney 

Matt Murray told the judge that Rozzi will still owe the district 

approximately $113,170.” 

 

The plea agreement requires the remainder owed to be repaid as 

part of Rozzi’s probation when he is released from prison. 

 

At the time of his arrest, the court seized property he owned 

including a home in San Diego. A receiver was appointed to sell 

the San Diego property with the proceeds used to provide the $1 

million in restitution. 

 

With $1 million repaid to CNUSD, the district will return the $1 

million settlement it received from its insurance company. 

 

In reading the district’s victim impact statement, Judy Now told 

the court, “His devious and unethical actions have caused 

immeasurable damage to CNUSD, and his shameful misconduct 

will forever leave a stain on the reputation of our District.” 

 

Rokos said after Rozzi was sentenced, he was led away by a 

sheriff’s deputy. He said Rozzi did not make a statement on his 

behalf, but in an interview afterward, Rozzi’s attorney told 

Rokos his client was remorseful. 

 

The court months ago dismissed all charges against Edward 

Curtis Mierau, the CEO of Neff Construction who, with Rozzi, 

was arrested in November 2019. The two were accused of a 

scheme that diverted school construction funds paid by Neff into 

personal banking and credit card accounts held by Rozzi. At the 

time, both were released on their own recognizance. 

 

In the July plea agreement, Rozzi exonerated Mireau of any 

complicity in the crime. He wrote, “Between Jan. 10, 2011 and 

May 12, 2017, I fraudulently, willfully and unlawfully 

appropriated and embezzled $1,176,956.50 of public monies 

belonging to CNUSD for my own personal use without authority 

of law. I accomplished this … by abusing the trust of CNUSD, 

Neff Construction and Neff Construction CEO Ed Mierau.” 

 

 
 

ROZZI SENTENCED: In reading the district’s victim impact 

statement, district Chief of Staff Judy Now told the court, “His 
devious and unethical actions have caused immeasurable damage to 
CNUSD, and his shameful misconduct will forever leave a stain on 

the reputation of our District.” (Press-Enterprise photo by Milka 

Soko, contributing photographer) 

 

According to Rokos in response to a question asked on 

Facebook, Mireau remains as CEO of Neff Construction. He 

sued the auditors who assisted the sheriff’s department with the 

investigation that implicated him in the embezzlement. He lost 

his case but has appealed. 

 

Evidence of the embezzlement was discovered in May 2017 by a 

CNUSD employee who noticed a suspicious transaction between 

Rozzi and Neff Construction. She reported it to the Riverside 

County Sheriff’s Department and an investigation ensued. Rozzi 

was placed on administrative leave Aug. 11, 2017 and resigned 

three days later.  

 

The investigation into the matter by District Attorney Mike 

Hestrin’s office was lengthy, and the charges were not filed and 

the arrests not made until November 2019. The district, in the 

meantime, told the public Rozzi had retired. 

 

Hestrin, in the initial announcement of the crime, had placed the 

amount at $1.1 million. The results of an independent audit 

conducted by the state’s Fiscal Crisis Management Team at the 

time of Rozzi’s resignation indicated there was sufficient 

evidence that $2.6 million may have been embezzled. Hestrin’s 

office also worked on the audit. 
 

People have questioned why Rozzi only had to repay $1.1 

million instead of $2.6 million. Apparently, there was not 

“sufficient evidence” to support the entire $2.6 million amount. 

Rozzi’s attorney Eric D. Anderson told The P-E’s Rokos that 

the $2.6 million the state fiscal people estimated Rozzi stole was 

a "ridiculous” figure and was wrong. 

 

People also question how Rozzi could have embezzled that much 

money over that length of time. According to the P-E story, the 

state audit also “showed that the district failed to follow its 

policies and that its internal controls allowed Rozzi to operate with 

little oversight.” 

 

The state audit was requested by then County Superintendent of 

Schools Judy D. White and required CNUSD to submit a report 

to the Riverside County Office of Education outlining the 

changes made to ensure sound fiscal practices. 

 

                                               CONTINUED NEXT PAGE 



 
  

  

      

Got a gripe? Need an answer? Have an opinion?              
Sound off here. Send your submittal to                                                

WeAreTV.org@gmail.com  

     This Month: 

BE RELEVANT 

 

By PATRICK RUTTEN 

TERRAMOR RESIDENT 

 

It’s easy to second guess other people’s decisions, to point out 

mistakes and to complain about “something” not being right. We 

love being spectators with opinions, and it’s easier to watch but 

harder to play. 

 

We all know that being engaged makes better neighborhoods, 

schools and communities, but how many of us sit, watch, and 

wait, for someone else to volunteer, step up, lead, organize, and 

“make the event a success.” The official motto of We Are 

Temescal Valley is, “GET INVOLVED!” 

 

Since the COVID 2020 outbreak, most of us now know that if 

you’re waiting on something, you’re going to be waiting for a 

long time. We, as a community, need to get in the game as 

players, not spectators. Don’t wait on others to do “something.” 

 

A Temescal Valley resident recently brought a group of angry 

off-roaders together to work with the US Forest Service to find a 

solution to get public access to motor trails in the Cleveland 

National Forest. He saw “something,” he did “something.” 

 

Your involvement can be something as simple as engaging your 

HOA on stolen mail, landscape maintenance, or general security. 

Do you see illegal dumping, or roadside litter and are waiting for 

“someone” to do “something,” or will you come out for a 

roadside cleanup when announced? Even if you can’t physically 

be involved, you can sign up for the newsletter at 

WeAreTV.org@gmail.com, watch for issues and write letters 

that we need help on! 

 

I am always surprised when I hear people are unaware of issues 

when information abounds through this newsletter and at the 

monthly TMAC meetings (regularly noticed in this newsletter). 

 

Case in point. The last-mile Amazon delivery center is past the 

conceptual; do you have a suggestion to make it a better project? 

Did you know there are two cannabis facilities planned across the 

street from Amazon on Temescal Canyon Road? You may have 

heard of the LEAPS project, but did you know that it includes 32 

miles of high voltage towers through TV and across Cleveland 

National Forest? The Cajalco Road widening project is 

coming; do you have an opinion besides complaining on social 

media? Are you aware the Sheriff’s Department wants to locate 

a new station closer to TV? Do you have an interest in seeing 

Serrano High School built in TV?  

 

These are big issues that are being addressed by the same handful 

of people, but your involvement and leadership is needed! The 

people that started We Are Temescal Valley are warriors looking 

out for your interests, but we can’t rely on them forever. 

 

So, be relevant to your community -- get involved, volunteer, 

write a letter, or just commit to do one thing per year. 

Involvement feels good, is contagious and it’s better than carping 

and doing nothing!  Get in the game! 

 

Glen Ivy Hot Springs undergoes 
$2.5 million in enhancements; 
introduces new general manager 
 

Glen Ivy Hot Springs has had a facelift, according to a GOCO 

Hospitality news release. 

 

“The $2.5 million 

renovations to further 

enhance guest experience 

and prepare the 162-year-

old resort for the future, 

include the re-engineering 

of 11 historic mineral 

springs, as well as upgrades 

and enhancements of pool 

decks and pool facilities, in 

the guest reception area, 

treatment facilities, the Bath 

House, the Ivy Kitchen and 

gardens, which are a part of 

the 18-acre Glen Ivy 

organic farm.” 

 

The spa also has welcomed 

new General Manager 

Hervé Blondel, who most 

recently was general 

manager at Rancho La Puerta, a fitness resort and spa in 

Mexico. 

 

“It’s an honor and a privilege to join the Glen Ivy team,” Blondel 

said. “I look forward to building upon its legacy while 

strengthening the operations to create memorable experiences for 

new and returning guests.” 

 

Glen Ivy attracts over 200,000 visitors annually, according to 

GOCO. 

 

Learn more about Glen Ivy Hot Springs  

 

ROZZI … FROM PREVIOUS PAGE 

 

The CNUSD board submitted those changes in November 2019. 

They are: 

• Moved the Facilities Department under the direction and 

oversight of Assistant Superintendent of Business Services. 

• Standardized the fiscal oversight in Facilities to be consistent 

with district practices. 

•  Moved all procurement functions away from the 

Facilities Department and into the Purchasing Department.  

 

Rozzi was a 27-year employee with the district. Dr. Samuel 

Buenrostro, CNUSD superintendent, said the district checked 

with CalPERS to determine how the pension would be managed.  

 

Under the California Public Employees’ Pension Reform Act 

of 2013, Rozzi will lose 6.543 years of service credit accrued for the 

period from when the embezzlement began -- January 2011, until 

the district terminated him -- May 2017. He paid into his 

retirement and will not lose the amount he paid. 

 

Read the CNUSD Victim Impact Statement 

 

mailto:WeAreTV.org@gmail.com
mailto:WeAreTV.org@gmail.com
http://www.glenivy.com/
https://www.wearetv.org/blog/education/victim.pdf


Ranch RV & Storage now open in Temescal Valley  

 

 
 

WHAT’S IN AN ADDRESS? Located at our southern border, the address and ZIP are Lake Elsinore, unincorporated, in Temescal Valley. 

State-of-the-art facility will feature 
1,300 units at buildout next month  

Ranch RV & Self-Storage has opened Phase I of its new facility 

in Temescal Valley at 14500 Temescal Canyon Road. 

 

According to Celeste Ducharme, Ranch Self-Storage’s vice 

president, rentals have been brisk, averaging two a day since the 

March 1 opening. 

 

At compete build-out expected late April-early May, the state-of-

the-art facility will offer 1,300 units totaling over 215,000 square 

feet of storage space, including many temperature-controlled 

spaces. 

 

With the completion of phase II, a full selection of unit sizes will 

be available to meet a wide variety of needs. Additional spaces 

will include ground floor units as well as second- and third-story 

units with easy elevator access. Smaller units are being 

constructed now, but drive-up units are currently available 

ranging from 10’ x 18’ up to 10’ x 29’. Parking to accommodate 

boats and RV storage will be fully available with the completion 

of phase II. 

 

According to Ducharme, “We pride ourselves on our security 

measures.” The facility features private gate code access through 

a touch display drive-through security gate. Restrooms can be 

found both indoors and outdoors. 

 

The property’s customer service office features a modern lobby 

equipped with the latest technology, including surveillance of the 

entire facility by 48 cameras. Also offered are packing and 

moving supplies and shredding services. 

  

 
TIGHT SECURITY: Forty-eight cameras provide entire facility 

surveillance which is displayed on a wall of monitors in the 
customer service office. 

 

 
 

FRIENDLY STAFF: Facility Manager Christy and Assistant Office 

Manager Joseph pose for a photo with the Temescal Valley history 
wall in the lobby. 

“We’re also proud of our staff,” Ducharme said. “Many of our 

customers are often experiencing a stressful time in their lives 

dealing with downsizing, a death in the family, divorce, or  

displacement. It's our team’s mission as transition specialists to 

offer understanding and compassion to help our customers  

through what could be stressful time.” 

 

She said she appreciates all that the community endured during 

the construction – having to navigate the detour road at the same 

time Edison was placing the new powerlines and poles. She also 

noted Ranch Storage is very community-oriented and believes in 

giving back to the neighborhood. 

 

“Look for an announcement soon of an essay contest for all 

Temescal Valley students in grades K-8. The world needs more 

kindness so the contest theme will be about bullying,” Ducharme 

said. There will be prizes and pizza parties for the winners and 

their classes. 

 

Ranch RV & Self Storage can be reached at 951-307-9557. To 

calculate storage size needs, view property photos, make a 

reservation, or rent a unit online: 
www.RanchSelfStorage.com 

http://www.ranchselfstorage.com/


396 calls for service in March 
are 43 more than in February  

Lt. Sarah Mack, with the Lake Elsinore Sheriff’s Station, has 
provided information on Part I crimes that occurred here during 
February and March. 

 

The station received 396 calls for service from Temescal Valley 
during March – 43 more than received in February. 

 

Thirty-four calls in March and 26 calls in February were for Part I 
crimes. No homicides or arsons 
were reported for the two-month 
period. Here’s the breakdown: 

 

Assault – 4 in March and 4 in 
February. 
Burglary – 3 and 4. 
Grand/Petty Theft – 19 and 11. 
Sex Crime – 2 and 0. 
Robbery – 0 and 1. 
Theft from Vehicle – 1 and 3. 
Vehicle Theft – 5 and 3. 

 

There were 12 arrests in March 
– seven felonies including two warrants, a possession for sale of 
a controlled substance, an assault with a deadly weapon, and 
three vandalisms. There were five misdemeanors including one 
warrant, two possessions of drug paraphernalia, a possession of 
methamphetamine for personal use, and a public intoxication. 

 

February saw five arrests – all misdemeanors including two 
possessions of drug paraphernalia, a battery, and two domestic 
violence.  

 

There were six vandalisms reported for March and 10 for 
February. Disturbing the peace calls numbered 37 for March 
and 29 for February. 

TEMESCAL VALLEY EASTER SERVICES 

Saint Mary Magdalene Catholic Church: 8540 Weirick Road 
https://smmcorona.net/ 
 

The Bridge Church: 9106 Pulsar Court Suite A 
https://bridgeincorona.org/  

 

Olive Branch Church: 7702 El Cerrito Road, El Cerrito 

 

 
 

EASTER SUNRISE SERVICE: Olive Branch Church will have 

services at 6:15 and 9 a.m. Easter Sunday on property it owns at the 
northwest corner of Temescal Canyon Road and Trilogy Parkway. 

For other services: http://obcc.church/   

  
 

IT DOESN’T HAVE TO BE CACTUS: There are many native 

plants that are not only drought tolerant for your yard, but also are 
low maintenance and very colorful. 

Water districts sponsor water-wise 

landscaping contest; $500 prizes 

 

Have you replaced the lawn in your front yard in favor of water-

wise landscaping and like the results? You could be a $500 

winner in the Inland Empire Landscape Contest. 

 

The contest is held every other year and is sponsored by 

Western Municipal Water District and 40 other agencies 

including Elsinore Valley Municipal Water District and 

Temescal Valley Water District. 

 

According to EVMWD, “Most residential water use in Riverside 

County is outdoors, primarily to water landscaping. When yards 

contain large amounts of turf, it can significantly increase overall 

water use. By replacing conventional lawns with drought tolerant 

landscaping, residents can still maintain a beautiful, colorful, 

lush landscape that withstands California’s dry climate.”  

 

The contest is easy to enter. Simply follow the rules and submit 

photo entries of your front yard anytime between April 1 and 

May 17, 2022. Entries are judged on overall theme and 

appropriate use of water-wise plants. Ten winners will receive a 

$500 reward. 

 

For contest rules and entry form: 
www.InlandEmpireLandscapeContest.com 

 

Center again will host rattlesnake 
avoidance training for dogs 

Temescal Valley is an area 

with many rattlesnakes and 

we’re heading into summer 

which is the peak of the snake 

hatching season. It’s also a 

great time for outdoor hikes 

with the family pet. 

 

The very popular class that trains dogs to avoid rattlesnakes is 

again being offered at the Sycamore Creek Interpretive Center 

on Saturday, May 7. The cost is $95. 

 

Registration is necessary. Phone 951-683-7691, ext. 218 or 

email Michele Felix Derbarmdiker at SCIC@rcrcd.org 

https://smmcorona.net/?fbclid=IwAR1KKXgrf5xl_HnN1etaaWNhnSjcBajpPP_vmZLhpe3Xn9uvp8KnqTDKHyg
https://bridgeincorona.org/?fbclid=IwAR0ravl8pvnl6MG-5hsxZItGJLdxu8a1ekB2cPuHjDiwqghR0F_4k099DfQ
http://obcc.church/
http://obcc.church/
http://www.inlandempirelandscapecontest.com/
mailto:SCIC@rcrcd.org


TEMESCAL VALLEY SERVICE PROVIDERS

 

RIVERSIDE COUNTY 

 

ADMINISTRATION CENTER 
4080 Lemon St.  
Riverside, CA 92501 
951-955-1000 
 

KEVIN JEFFRIES 
1st DISTRICT SUPERVISOR 
Damian Fussel, Community Rep 
951-955-1010  
 
District Office 
16275 Grand Ave. 
Lake Elsinore, CA  92530 
951-471-4500 
 
ANIMAL CONTROL / SHELTERS/ 
BARKING DOGS 

951-358-7387 

 
ASSESSOR / TAXES 
951-955-6200 

 
BUILDING PERMITS 
951-955-2017 

 
CHILD ABUSE HOTLINE 
1-800-442-4918 
 
ELDER ABUSE HOTLINE 

1-800-491-7123 

 

FRAUD HOTLINE 
1-800-344-8477 

 
MENTAL HEALTH SERVICES 
1-800-706-7500 

 
OFFICE ON AGING 
951-867-3800 or 1-800-510-2020 

 
ROAD REPAIRS / POTHOLES 
951-955-6899 

 
VETERAN’S SERVICES 
951-955-3060 

 
VITAL RECORDS 
Birth, Marriage and Death Certificates 
951-955-6200 

 
REGISTER TO VOTE 
2724 Gateway Drive 
Riverside, CA 92507 
951-486-7200 

 
MUNICIPAL ADVISORY COUNCIL 
Appointed by 1st District Supervisor 
(Meets 6 p.m. on the 2nd Wednesday) 
Trilogy Glen Ivy Lake Center Tahoe Room 
24503 Trilogy Parkway 
 

PUBLIC SAFETY 
 
SHERIFF’S DEPARTMENT 

Emergency: 911 
Non-Emergency: 951-776-1099 (option 5) 
333 Limited Ave. 
Lake Elsinore, CA 92530 

 
FIRE DEPARTMENT 
Emergency: 911 
Non-Emergency: 951-277-1182 
Sycamore Creek Station 64 
25310 Campbell Ranch Road 
Temescal Valley, CA 92883 

 
CODE ENFORCEMENT 
Abandoned vehicles on streets: 
CHP: 951-637-8000 
Inoperable Vehicles: 951-955-2004 
Building Codes: 951-955-1800  
Graffiti: 951-955-3333 or 1-866-732-1444 
Illegal Dumping: 1-888-782-6263 
Weed Abatement: 951-943-0640 
Vector Control: 951-340-9792 

 

 
SCHOOL DISTRICTS 

 

Corona-Norco Unified School District 

951-736-5000 

Temescal Valley Elementary School 
951-736-7110 

Todd Academy School (K-8) 

951-736-7035 

El Cerrito Middle School  
951-736-3216 

 

Santiago High School 
951-739-5600 
 

Centennial High School 
951-739-5670 

 
Lake Elsinore Unified School District 
951-253-7000 

Luiseno School (K-8) 
951-253-7480 
 

Temescal Canyon High School 

951-253-7250 

 

UTILITIES 

 

Temescal Valley Water District 
22646 Temescal Canyon Road 
Temescal Valley, CA 92883 
951-277-1414 
 

Elsinore Valley Municipal Water District 
31315 Chaney St. 
Lake Elsinore, CA 92530 
951-674-3146 

 

Southern California Edison 
1-800-655-4555 

 

Southern California Gas Company 
1-877-238-0092 

 

Waste Management, Inc. 
800 S. Temescal St. 
Corona, CA 92879 
951-280-5400 

 

El Sobrante Landfill 
(Public tours are available) 
10910 Dawson Canyon Road 
Temescal Valley, CA 92883 
951-277-1740 

 

LEGISLATORS 

 

U.S. Congress: Ken Calvert 
42nd Congressional District 
400 S. Vicentia Avenue, Suite 125 
Corona, CA 92882 | 951-277-0042 

 

State Senator: Melissa Melendez 
67th Assembly District 
25186 Hancock Ave. Suite 320 
Murrieta, CA 92562 | 951-894-3530 

 

State Assembly: Kelly Seyarto 
67th Assembly District 
41391 Kalmia St., Suite 220 
Murrieta, CA 92562 | 951-894-1232 

 

THINGS TO DO 

 

County Library: El Cerrito Branch 
7581 Rudell Road 
Corona, CA 92881 | 951-270-5012 

 
 

Tom’s Farms 
23900 Temescal Canyon Road 
951-277-4422 

 
 

Glen Ivy Hot Springs 
25000 Glen Ivy Road | 1-888-453-6489 

 
 

Glen Eden Sun Club 
25999 Glen Eden Road | 951-277-4650 

 
Sycamore Creek Interpretive Center 
Indian Truck Trail / Campbell Ranch Road 
Saturday – 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.  

951-277-0219 or 951-683-7691 ext. 223 

 
Skull Canyon Zipline 
13540 Temescal Canyon Road 

951-471-0999 

 
Deleo Regional Sports Park 
25655 Santiago Road (Sycamore Creek) 
1-866-810-0255 (also park maintenance) 

 

Jungle Island Paintball Park 
14881 Temescal Canyon Road 
951-775-9316 

 

Glen Ivy Golf Club 
24400 Trilogy Parkway | 951-277-7900 

https://www.rivco.org/
https://www.rivcodistrict1.org/
https://www.rivcodistrict1.org/
https://rcdas.org/
https://rcdas.org/
https://www.rivcoacr.org/
https://rctlma.org/building
https://www.rivco.org/community/childrens-services
https://www.rivco.org/community/seniors-and-retirement
https://rivcoda.org/the-office/special-prosecutions/consumer-fraud-unit
https://www.rcdmh.org/
https://www.rcaging.org/
https://rctlma.org/trans/Road-Maintenance/Road-Repairs
https://veteranservices.co.riverside.ca.us/
https://www.rivcovitalrecords.org/
https://registertovote.ca.gov/
https://www.rivcodistrict1.org/District-Info/Cities-and-Communities/Temescal-Valley-MAC
https://www.riversidesheriff.org/
https://www.rvcfire.org/
https://rctlma.org/ce
https://rctlma.org/ce/Report-a-Violation
https://rctlma.org/ce/Report-a-Violation
https://www.rcwaste.org/graffiti
https://www.rcwaste.org/illegal
https://www.rvcfire.org/our-departments/hazard-reduction#:~:text=If%20you%20receive%20a%20Notice,and%20makeyour%20property%20fire%20safe.
https://www.northwestmvcd.org/
https://www.cnusd.k12.ca.us/
https://temescalvalley.cnusd.k12.ca.us/
https://todd.cnusd.k12.ca.us/
https://elcerrito.cnusd.k12.ca.us/
https://santiago.cnusd.k12.ca.us/
https://centennial.cnusd.k12.ca.us/
https://www.leusd.k12.ca.us/
https://ls.leusd.k12.ca.us/
https://tch.leusd.k12.ca.us/
https://www.temescalvwd.com/
https://www.evmwd.com/?locale=en
https://www.sce.com/
https://www.socalgas.com/
https://www.wm.com/us/en/business/national-accounts/cpn/convenience?cmp=_Google_NA-Food_Q12021&gclid=Cj0KCQjw0PWRBhDKARIsAPKHFGg1cSlR4NIdV0eJCW0G_qYE5w01oO6FPD2Q2YTYBc-yl-48nzae1TUaAuBjEALw_wcB
https://www.rcwaste.org/landfill/elsobrante
https://calvert.house.gov/
https://melendez.cssrc.us/
https://ad67.asmrc.org/
https://rivlib.net/branch/el-cerrito
https://tomsfarms.com/
https://glenivy.com/
https://gleneden.com/
https://www.rcrcd.org/sycamore-creek-interpretive-center
https://skullcanyon.com/
https://rivcoed.org/new-page-2
https://www.jungle-island.com/
https://www.glenivygolf.com/
https://www.glenivygolf.com/


 



 



 



 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.cnusd.k12.ca.us/fakeandfatal  

 

  

https://www.cnusd.k12.ca.us/fakeandfatal


 
WHERE TO GET VACCINATED FOR COVID 

https://www.rivcoph.org/COVID-19-Vaccine 

Check here regularly for information on all county-sponsored 

vaccination clinics and a list of community partners offering the vaccine 

_______________________________________________________________  

 

 

WHERE TO GET TESTED FOR COVID 

https://gettested.ruhealth.org/ 

_______________________________________________________________  

 

RIVERSIDE COUNTY CORONAVIRUS WEB PAGE 

This page has all the latest information – data, numbers, statistics, 

resources, news releases, videos and more, and is updated daily: 

https://www.rivcoph.org/coronavirus 

RIVERSIDE COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT FACEBOOK PAGE 

https://www.rivcoph.org/COVID-19-Vaccine
https://gettested.ruhealth.org/
https://www.rivcoph.org/coronavirus
https://www.facebook.com/countyriversidedepartmentofpublichealth

